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Action from Housing and Community Safety Committee 14 February 2023 
 

 

Agenda Item No: 7 

Report Title Question Time 

Responsible Officer: David Munro/Mike Rollo 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

 
In response, Head of Housing 
and Property Services advised 
that as part of the review of the 
Housing Officers role within the 
Estate Management team, 
policies and procedure would be 
reviewed and updated.  The 
Decoration Allowance Policy 
would tie in more with the Re-let 
Standards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Decoration Allowance Policy review will 
progress during 2023/24 in conjunction with 
the Voids Policy Review and Letting Standard 
review. 
 
The Estate Management Policy and procedure 
will also be reviewed during 2023/24. 
 

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  

 

THE INFORMATION YOU PROVIDE IS PUBLISHED ON CMIS AND 

WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR COUNCILLORS AND MEMBERS OF THE 

PUBLIC TO READ.  IF THE INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL YOU 

MUST LET COMMITTEE SERVICES KNOW WHEN RESPONDING. 
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